From: Kim Lovesay

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 9:11 PM
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: RE:Objection to mega incinerator

You don't often get email from |G

To whom it may concern.
My main objections to the incinerator planned for Wisbech are:

Wisbech roads cannot cope with more lorries. 300 lorries or more will make pollution worse. When
roads are closed due to roadworks or accidents country lanes which are unsuitable for lorries will be
used wrecking roads which are already in a poor state and making villages more dangerous to live
in.

Food factories having to move because Wisbech no longer meets their health standards will bring
major job losses and there will be very few factories interested in their electricity or steam if any.
This mega incinerator will be an eyesore polluting our air and is so very close to Wisbech Town
centre schools and housing.

The fact it is to be built on a flood plane makes it extremely detrimental and vulnerable to both tidal
and groundwater flooding especially due to the areas wetland nature for much of the holecene
coupled with potential rises in relative global sea level.

Regards

Kim Stewart

Quick Notes Page 1


mailto:Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



